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Night work on the Newell Highway 
from Sunday 24 September 2023 

Narrabri to Moree Pavement Upgrade 
September 2023 

 

 
Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gomilaroi people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Lead contractor Fulton Hogan is 
carrying out ongoing construction 
work on the Newell Highway in Section 
3 at Bellata and Section 5 at Moree as 
part of the Newell Highway Heavy 
Duty Pavement Upgrade (Narrabri to 
Moree) project. 
We have included a map to show location of the 
works. 

What work are we doing?  
Pavement works and intersection improvements 
will be carried out at night to minimise traffic 
disruptions. 
 

When and where we’ll be working 
Works will be carried out between Sunday 25 
September and Friday, 20 October in the 
following locations: 
 
-Bellata on the Newell Highway at the 
intersections with Millie Road as well as the BP 
service station entrances for up to six nights. 
 
-Halls Creek Bridge, south of Moree between the 
Burrington Road intersection and Moree Airport 
for seven nights. 
 
Working hours will be from 6 pm to 7 am, 
weather permitting. 
 

What will this mean for you? 
The work will involve use of plant and machinery 
that may create noise and light. Noise monitors 
will be in place to ensure impacts are minimal.  

Fulton Hogan will ensure any lighting towers are 
oriented to minimise impacts on residents and 
motorists using the Newell Highway and that any 
machinery is turned off when not in use. 

Residents and businesses within the work area 
will be directly consulted about the planned work 
activities at least five days before work 
commences.  

Traffic management 
The work will be carried out under existing traffic 
control conditions to keep the work zone safe, 
which includes lane closures, intermittent 
stopping and a reduced speed limit of 40km/h 
will be in place during work hours.  

Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the 
latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit 
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App. 
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Location of work area  

 
 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 741 636 (option 3) 
 
 

 

 

Newell.upgrade@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

Nswroads.work/n2m 

 

51 – 55 Currajong Street  
PARKES, NSW 2870 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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